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KEEPING IN TOUCH  
 

The St. Peter’s Tiger Print is a weekly (Thursday) newsletter that will bring you all the up to-date 

happenings at St. Peter’s School.  Today, a paper copy was sent home with all students as well as 

emailed. If you did not receive the emailed copy, then we do not have your correct email address on 

file.  Please contact the school office at stpetersreedsburg@gmail.com to update that information.  

Beginning next week, only email copies will be sent. Contact the school office if you would like to 

receive a paper copy.  

 

 

MEET OUR NEW STAFF MEMBERS 
 

MINISTRIES COORDINATOR  

We are pleased to welcome Mrs. Beth Lynch who will be taking on the position of Ministries 

Coordinator. Mrs. Lynch will be training with Mrs. Nellessen over the next year in preparation for the 

transition as Mrs. Nellessen will be retiring in July 2023. 

 

KINDERGARTEN TEACHER  

We are pleased to welcome Janet Hanold to the ministry team at St. Peter’s Lutheran Church and 

School.  She will be serving as the kindergarten teacher at St. Peters.  Mrs. Hanold has taught PK3, 

PK4, Kindergarten and Second grades. We look forward to her service as we start the 22-23 school 

year. 

 

LUNCH ROOM ASSISTANCE  

Those helping to serve the tasty hot lunch will be Mrs. Linda Biskupski and Mr. Josh Carmichael.  

Thank you!!! 

 

 

Thursday 1 9:00 am 1st Day of School – Opening Service 

Monday 5  Labor Day – NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday 7 8:20 am Chapel 

Thursday 8 3:35 – 4:45 pm LEGOS Club – Grades 2 – 4 

  4:00 pm Play Date at the Park – PRK & 1st Grade 

  5/6:00 pm Girls’ Volleyball @ St. John’s. Portage 

Saturday 10 11:45 am Cross Country @ Spring Green 

  5:00 pm Back To Church Weekend – Students Sing 

Sunday 11 9:00 am Back To Church Weekend – Students Sing 
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HOW DO I PAY MY TUITION? 
 

Monthly statements are emailed on the 1st of each month. Payments 

may be made at MyProcare.com. Payments may also be made by 

check, cash or credit card and directed to the school office.  If you 

HAVE NOT received your emailed tuition statement, (September 2) we 

do not have your correct email address on file.   

 

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM  
 

We participate in the National Hot Lunch Program.  Lunch costs are $3.10 per meal and include 1 milk. 

Additional milk is 35 cents and will be deducted from your lunch account.  Deposits to your lunch/milk 

account can be made by cash, check or card at the office.  Online payments are not accepted at this 

time.  
 

FREE & REDUCED LUNCH APPLICATIONS 
 

Free & Reduced Lunch Applications were mailed to all families in early August.  If you have not yet filled 
out an application, it is not too late.  If you are in need of application, they can be picked up at the 
school office or found online at stpetersreedsburg.com  
 
EMERGENCY CONTACT FORM  
 

If you HAVE NOT returned this form to the school office, please do as soon as possible.  There is 

information on the front and back of this form that needs to be completed.  This forms changes from 

year to year and an updated copy is extremely important for the office to have asap.  Thank you.  

    

FAST DIRECT 
Fast Direct is the school’s SIS – School Information System.  This program will give you access to your 
child’s grades and hot lunch account.  You may also communicate with your teacher through this 
program.  All new families K – 8, will find this information coming home with your child that will include 
your sign on information. 
 

DO WE KNOW WHERE YOUR CHILD IS GOING?  

Teachers will ask students each morning how they are returning home at the end of the school day. 
Please be sure your child knows this information. Please contact the school office or your child’s 
teacher if this information should change.  
 

FAMILY CAR LINE SIGN  

All families are provided with either a blue or yellow Car Line name card. Please place it so it is visible 
to the teachers as you approach the pick-up area.  Please do not block the parking lot entrance and 
exit.  
 

PLAYGROUND RULES  

The playground area is closed until 8:00 a.m. each school day.  The playground is also closed from  

3:10 p.m. - 3:45 p.m. Children cannot be on the playground during these times even if a parent is 
present.    
 

WHEN SHOULD MY CHILD STAY HOME SICK?  
There will be colds, flu, COVID and other sickness during the school year.  These outbreaks affect both 
students and staff.  It is expected that parents/guardians will keep sick children home and take the 
necessary precautions to prevent the spread of sickness to others.  The CDC and Sauk County Health 
Department Websites have information on sickness and their recommended course of actions.   Be 
reminded that your child should be fever free for 24 hours before returning to school.  



 
SCHOOL SAFETY  
Part of the School Safety plan is to know who is in the school area where the children are located.  All 
parents, guests and visitors must enter at the Pine Street entrance and check in at the office.  
 
STUDENTS ARE INVITED TO SING AT BACK TO CHURCH WEEKEND 
St. Peter’s Church is celebrating Back To Church Weekend.  We invite any students who are able to 
join together to sing this weekend.  This is not required but students will be given extra credit should 
they attend.  Students may choose to sing at the worship service that works best for the family.  
Saturday, September 10th   at 5:00 p.m.  
Sunday, September 11th 9:00 a.m. 
 
 

KICKING OFF THE ST. PETER’S SPORTS SEASON!!  
 
Girls’ Volleyball will begin the season with an away match on Thursday, 
September 8 at St. John’s, Portage, beginning with the B-team at 5:00 pm and 
A-team to follow.  
 

St. Peter’s Cross-Country Team will participate in their first meet on Saturday, September 10, in  
Spring Green beginning at 11:45 a.m. 
 
NEEDED – SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS 
 

The school is in need of substitute teachers.  Requirements are a four-year Bachelor degree from an 
accredited college.  Please contact the office or Mr. Tessendorf if you are interested or know of 
someone who would consider this opportunity.   
 

 

 
Ms. Becca Erdman will be taking on the duties of School Librarian.  If you would 

like to volunteer your services during class library time or the upcoming book fair 

in November, please contact Ms. Erdman at 

rebeccaerdman@saintpetersls@gmail.com.  

 

 

LEGOS CLUB starts now!! 
 

What is a LEGOS Club?  LEGOS (Let Everyone Glorify Our Savior) is an opportunity for students in 

Grades K-4 to be inspired by God’s Word, through a devotion shared by Mr. Tessendorf, and then 

create something with LEGOs based on that devotion. You must register to attend LEGOS Club.  

Please see you child’s teacher or the school office for signup information.    
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